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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  Thursday 18th May 2023 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Assembly - Our whole school assembly in the school gym is today at 2.15pm. Looking 
forward to seeing you all there!  

Cheese Toastie Day - Our fabulous SEC team are planning a Cheese Toastie Day and PJ 
Day for the first day of winter. Orders close on 25th May. We are unable to take any     
orders after this date as the company that runs this event requires order numbers. 
More information in this addition of the Banksia Bulletin.  

Working Bee - Saturday 20th May 9am to 12pm is our Term 2 Working Bee at the school. 
Jobs are gardening and tidying, and our school always looks so much better on the    
Monday after a Working Bee. There are a few jobs to do to prepare for Gold for Green 
day on Thursday 25th May. Please make sure that you sign in. We would like to 
acknowledge the families that assisted and present students who come to assist with 
certificates of appreciation. 

Modes of Communication - Our school is interested in finding out more about how our 
parent community engages with our different modes of communication. Please take the 
time to complete a very short survey with only five questions to give us some            
feedback. Click here to complete the survey. We will also be conducting surveys         
with our staff and students. 
 
You may also see some of our Year Six students in the yard before school with iPads 
offering people the opportunity to complete the survey. We will use this information to 
improve what we are currently doing and to work towards meeting the needs of a     
diverse range of opinions of those in our school community. I will provide feedback to 
parents on the results and our planned improvement cycle.  
 
Gold for Green Day - Next Thursday 25th May our whole school will participate in this 
special day. The whole school’s focus in inquiry, is sustainability. A reminder to wear 
green and bring a gold coin donation. More information in this edition of the Banksia 
Bulletin.  

District Cross Country - On Tuesday 16th May our school team (8yr old - 12/13yr old’s) 
competed in the Mornington District XC cross country at Woodleigh School Senior    
Campus, Langwarrin South. Congratulations to all our students who competed and 
thank you to the families that came along to support them.  

SEC Meeting - The next meeting of our SEC is next Tuesday 30th May 7pm in the Staff 
Centre. The SEC would be delighted to welcome new members to the Social Events 
Committee. The group have a FACEBOOK page called Mt Martha P.S Social Noticeboard 
for those who would like to connect with the group. 

 

Continued ……….. 

The Mount Martha Primary School community acknowledges & pays respect to the 

Boon Wurrung/Bunurong people of the Kulin nation, the traditional custodians of 

these lands & waters. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjXBrAIfvefm0M5KC617liAoDJJkgswg5tPY3c01VA2TwtUQ/viewform


 
 
 

 

Fence Repairs - Thank you to those families that raised concerns about the holes in the fence near the “lost playground.” We 

had received quotes for the repairs in Term One and were waiting for the availability of tradespeople to complete this. We are 

delighted that the fence was repaired yesterday. 

Thank you Activity Room - We very much appreciate the generous donations of toys, puzzles, constructions kits, puzzles, art 

materials and books for the Activity Room. It is a much more engaging space for students with these donations. If you are    

doing a clean out, donations are always welcome. We were able to add some of the fantastic books that were donated into 

our library collection. Thanks again!  

Student Free Days - At School Council last week they approved the remaining Student Free Days for 2023. They will be       

Monday 10th July and Monday 20th November. Due to changes in the Victorian Curriculum, the first day of Term Three will   

focus on Mathematics, with a focus on problem solving. Monday 20th November is teachers Professional Practise Day that will 

focus on assessment. This term we have Tuesday 20th June as Student Led Conference Day which is Student Free. 

 

Warm Regards  

Karen Walker  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  continued 



 

 
SCHOOL NOTICES 

 
 

MAY 

 
 

 
 

Friday 19th   

Walk to School Day  
 
 
 
 

Saturday 20th  

Semester One Working Bee 
9.00am - 12noon 
All welcome 
 
 
Thursday 25th 

Gold for Green Day  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
Gold Coin Donation and Wear Green  
 
 
Monday 29th  
I Sea I Care 
9.30am - 2.00pm  
Mt Eliza Primary School  
 

 
Scholastic Book Club Sales 

 
 
 

8:30 – 9:30am and 3 – 4pm 
Staff Centre  
 
 
Tuesday 30th  

Scholastic Book Club Sales 
 
 
 

8:30 – 9:30am and 3 – 4pm 
Staff Centre  
 
Year 3 Moonlit Sanctuary Excursion 
9.15am - 2.30pm 
550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd 
Pearcedale  
 
 

SEC Meeting 
7.00pm Staff Centre 
All welcome 
 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the due 
date.  

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  

Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 2023 

Term 1  27th January to Thursday 6th April 
  Year 1 - 6 students commence   
  Tuesday 31st January  
 

  Prep Interviews 
  31st January, 1st February & 2nd February 
  Preps commence Friday 3rd February  
  9.00am - 2.15pm 
 

  Preps start full time Monday 27th February 
    

Term 2 24th April to 23rd June 
Term 3 10th July to 15th September  
Term 4 2nd October to 20th December  
 
 

 

TERM DATES: 2024 

Term 1  29th January to 28th March 
 
  Year 1 - 6 students commence   
  Wednesday 31st January  
    
Term 2 15th April to 28th June 
Term 3 15th July to 20th September  
Term 4 7th October to 20th December  

COMPASS EVENT  
PAYMENT/CONSENT 

    CALENDAR 

2023 EVENTS 

 

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Cheese Toastie $3 25/5/2023 

I Sea I Care NA 24/5/2023 

Year 3 Moonlit          
Sanctuary 

$26 25/5/2023 

Year 5 Billy Tea Bush 
Band 

$11 06/06/2023 

   



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY - FRIDAY 19 MAY  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC - CHEESE TOASTIE DAY 

https://signup.zone/yrY6wLLnCY52t3uji


 
 

 
 

Thanks to everyone who has assisted with the organisation of this year’s Gold for Green Day. This includes many families, Tru 
Blue Nursery, Selekt Constructions, along with Bunnings Mornington and the Shire Nursery at the Briars.  

The scarecrows are popping up all over the school. We can’t wait to Welcome Winter.  

Looking forward to seeing many of you at the Working Bee on Saturday 20th May  9am to 12noon. 

Kind regards 

Jenny Spiridis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORKING BEE NEWS  

GOLD FOR GREEN DAY NEWS  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 2023  

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR -  May, Monday 29th – Wednesday 31st Mt Martha Primary School is hosting 

a Book Fair.  This special event celebrates books and reading and gives children, parents, teachers 

and community members the opportunity to purchase quality books.  The fair will be set up in the 

Staff Centre and will be visited by each class at their allocated time during school hours. 

 

From Monday we encourage you to drop in and take a look at what’s on offer during the following 

times: 

 

Monday 29th   8:30 – 9:30am and 3 – 4pm 

Tuesday 30th   8:30 – 9:30am and 3 – 4pm 

Wednesday 31st  8:30 – 9:30am and 3 – 4pm  

 

A percentage of the proceeds from the sales of these books directly contributes to raising funds for 

the school to purchase many more valuable resources for our children’s literacy pleasure.  This is 

great opportunity to have a leisurely browse at some of the great books available. 

 

Karen Walker 

Principal 

 

 

                                     

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

DIGITECH NEWS 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/rt/1671877126416238091


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECYCLING NEWS 



 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



DR PETER SCOTT ORTHODONTIST 

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199   9789 4511 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/  

ADVERTISING 

 

  

 

http://www.drpeterscottorthodontist.com.au/

